
2024 DP Brakes CMRA Contingency Program 
 

 
 

 
 

DP Brakes are excited to announce that we will be a contingency sponsor for the CMRA Race Series, 
for the 2024 season. Awards will be in the form of product certificates towards DP Brakes purchases.  
 
Certificates will be for $30 for 1st, $20 for 2nd and $10 for 3rd in the following classes: 

• A Superstock - Expert and Novice 
• C Superstock - Expert and Novice 
• D Superstock - Expert and Novice 
• 500 Superstock - Expert and Novice 
• Ultra Lightweight Endurance – 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Overall 

 
Requirements for eilibility: 
 

• Rider MUST be using DP Brakes on their bike. Will be checked at tech inspection. 
• DP Brakes decals must be displayed on both sides of bike 
• Rider MUST list DP Brakes as a sponsor when registering for races, through social media, 

and on the podium. 
 
 
Product availability & redemption of certificates: 
 
DP Brakes will be available through Roger Albert of OnRoad OffRoad Cycles at the track, by 
emailing info@ororcycle.com or by phone at 512-288-8431. Plus, www.ororcycle.com  
 
Product award certificates will be redeemable ONLY through Roger Albert. 
Note: Each DP Brakes contingency certificate will expire one year from receiving. 
 
Hoping you take advantage of this program and wish you all the best this season!! 
 
Larry Mills 
 
President, 
DP Brakes and Clutches North America 
4401 Walden Ave. 
Lancaster, NY 14086 
Tel: 716-681-8806 
Fax: 716-681-8863 
Email: dpbrakestm@aol.com 
www.dp-brakes.com 
@dpbrakesracing 
#dpbrakesracing 
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